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I am writing to oppose the Use of Open Space zones, including parks, for camping. Our family lives
directly on a park and believes this will be a severe safety and cleanliness issue. This will turn our
children’s playground into a homeless camp. This is not a solution for our homeless crisis and will
only further add to issues in our city. We have had to call the police various times due to homeless
drug use and indecent exposure already without a measure like this passing. 
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